
 

Email: Office@powerstock.dorset.sch.uk Tel: 01308 485380 

Learning together to be the best that we can be ~ for every child, life in all its fullness. 

I am come that they might have life, and that they might have it more abundantly. John 10:10 

 

 
December Newsletter 

Note from Mrs Crew 

The second half of term has flown by with many moments to remember. 

Firstly, our netball team performed really well in their tournament, we were so proud of 
their performance and team spirit. Bikeability was also a great success with our older pu-
pils developing their bike handling and road safety skills. 

Our pupil school council organised a super fun day to collect money for Red Nose Day, 
everyone looked really cheerful in their yellow getups! 

Then, before we knew it Christmas celebrations were here! We have had a super time 
singing at Bridport Christmas Cheer, a wonderful trip to see Cinderella, carol singing 
around the villages, present wrapping and an amazing Christmas play performed beauti-
fully by our younger children. What a joyful run up to the Christmas holiday it has been. 

I have now ended my time at Powerstock School and am handing over to Mr. Harris. I 
would like to thank all the staff for making me feel so welcomed and for working so hard 
for the children. Thank you also for those of you who have been so supportive of the 
school over the term, it has been very much appreciated. 

I’d also like to say a big thank you to Kyla and the wonderful PSA. Without their support 
we would not have been able to enjoy so many things this Christmas time. Please continue 
to support them. 

It has been a great pleasure to get to know all of the children and I wish them every luck 
for the future and also wish Mr. Harris the very best for his new position. 

Have a super Christmas and a very Happy New Year. 
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In November we took the largest cohort possible (a team of 10) and every single person 

played a match. 
We had worked hard in our class lessons and had some extra practice at break and 

lunchtimes. It proved to be a good move.  
We came 3rd out of 7 teams and were so proud of this 

achievement. We worked well as a team and displayed fantastic support for ourselves 
and congratulated other teams we played against.  
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Christmas decoration making with Kyla and the the PSA. 
 

 
 
 

Singing in Bucky Doo Square 
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Christingles 

 
 
 

 
 
 
The older children helped the young-
er ones make their Christingles. 
When we lit them all (carefully) it was 
a magical moment as a school. 
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Meeting Father Christmas! 
 

Father Christmas took time out of his busy schedule to come to Powerstock and gift every 
girl and boy a present. Thanks to the fundraising done by the PSA this was possible, once 

again. 
 

 



 

Email: Office@powerstock.dorset.sch.uk Tel: 01308 485380 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term ends                 15th December 

Inset Day                 2nd January 

Inset Day                 3rd January 

New Term Starts               4th January 

KS2 Swimming starts             9th January 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


